SAC Resolution of Appreciation

Since Dr. Prudence Randall returned to CWRU in 1992 as assistant to the president and secretary of the
University Faculty, she also has served as the primary source of administrative support for the Staff
Advisory Council. From planning agendas to overseeing budget activity to offering advice on countless
procedural issues, Pru has helped keep SAC on track. Her advice, insight, mentoring, and overall support
have proven to be significant contributions to the council's success during the past eight years, and her
input will be missed as SAC begins its second decade of operations next month.

While Pru's propensity is to remain a silent observer during SAC meetings, she has eagerly and ably
provided input and direction when called upon behind the scenes. Her interest in and concern for SAC and
for the University are readily apparent to those who know her and work with her.

This background with and affection for CWRU dates back several decades. Pru earned three degrees here --
a B.S. in speech pathology and audiology from Flora Stone Mather College in 1960, an M.A. in the social
foundations of education in 1966, and a Ph.D. in behavioral science in urban education in 1971.

Pru has also been active with several of CWRU's alumni organizations and visiting committees. She held
several posts in the Flora Stone Mather Alumnae Association in the 1960s, was president of the Metropolitan
New York Alumni Association from 1980-82, served on the Visiting Committee for Student Affairs from
1980-92 (and chaired it from 1990-92), served on the Western Reserve College visiting committee in the
1980s, was a member of the University Council from 1988-92, and served on the Board of Overseers.

Pru, as you retire May 31 to pursue new personal and professional challenges, we wish you much happiness,
and offer enthusiastic gratitude for all you've done for SAC during the past eight years. We will miss your
knowledge, perspective, and friendship.



